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Attention: %%FIRST%% 

The Club Forum held in Wellington on January 31st was attended by 30 delegates, includ
all members of the NZIHA Executive and the Referee and Coaching Chairs. As indicated
the meeting the forum minutes would be distributed to clubs (once compiled) after the full
of discussion based on the released agenda. 
The executive are confident that the discussion that took place will provide a valuable too
move forward. There was a consensus of opinion that the forum concept should be an 
annual event on our calendar but in future we should endeavour to have it timed for the e
of the season (year) in preparation for the following season. 
On behalf of the NZIHA Executive, clubs and delegates are thanked for their constructive
input. 
 
The Forum Minutes are now available for download .......HERE 
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New Season Forms & Information are attached for download in this bulletin. 
They will also be available on the www.nziha.com website shortly. 
 
Please click on the headings below to download each document listed 
 
 
Registration Spreadsheet 
 
Registration Form 
 
Club Affiliation Application 
 
Club Affiliation Invoice 
 
Club Contact Form 
 
Club Event Sanctioning Application

New Season Documents
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Club Registration Declaration 
 
Goalie Mask Waiver 
 
Transfer & Dispensation Forms 
 
FLOWCHART - Transfer Process 
 

  

Clubs were contacted last week to seek views on the venue for the NZIHA Annual General Meeting. 
The date has been set for March 21st. The attached document details the  
Agenda 
Request for Remits 
Request for Nominations 
Request for Delegates 
Updated NZIHA Constitution & ByLaws 
 
DOWNLOAD HERE 
 
The NZIHA are required to notify all affiliated clubs with in 28 days of the set date. You will reca
October 2008 a Special General Assembly meeting was held at Inter Regionals in Wanganui to
the remit to change the nomination process for the Executive Committee.  
The document attached also includes a full copy of the NZIHA Constitution and Bylaws updated
October 2008 meeting. The changes to the Constitution and Bylaws that were agreed to at the A
and the October Special Meeting have been highlighted in blue for your convenience. 
 
The venue has been tentatively set for Auckland near the airport. However this cannot yet be co
as the executive are waiting on responses from clubs to an email sent out last week regarding t
Due to the long weekend ( just passed) we will need to wait a day or so more for responses to b
received. 
 
Clubs will be advised of the venue in the time frame set by the rules governing notifications in th
Constitution. 
 
 
The NZIHA wish to acknowledge the support of the following two major supplie
 

 

Notice of Annual General Meeting
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